
March 30, 2022 
 
Maryland General Assembly 
 
Re: Right to Reproductive Liberty – HB 1171 
 
Dear Members of the Assembly: 
 
I have recently learned of the proposal to change the way Maryland regards many different policies 
regarding “reproductive rights”.  I completely disagree with the proposal which is wrong on many 
different levels. 
It does not honor the sacredness of life to the unborn. It does not protect our youth from sexual 
predators and otherwise deviants of society. It changes our longstanding views of what is criminal – 
views that I can not believe any law-abiding, decent person with a conscience could argue about. 
Please do not pass this bill.  It would have horrifying results to our society. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to express my opinion. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Patrick J Grimes 


